
Wilmington Select Board 

FY16 Budget Work Session Minutes 

November 12, 2014 

 

Selectboard Members Present: James Burke, Diane Chapman, Susan Haughwout, Jake White, Thomas 

Fitzgerald 

 

Others Present: Scott Murphy, Tom Consolino, Meg Streeter, Christine Richter, Dave Warner, Bill Spirka, 

Chris Mays, Ken March, John Lazelle 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

• Murphy updated the Selectboard and public and distributed material and agenda. 

• Fire Chief Ken March discussed the Fire Department budget. 

• Dave Warner discussed “A Gathering Place” request for funding through the social services 

program. 

• Bill Spirka talked about the Fire Department subcommittee’s progress on purchasing an updated 

rescue truck. 

•  John Lazelle discussed the Wastewater Department budget. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Scott Murphy 

Town Manager 

 

Approved by Wilmington Selectboard: 

 

 

 

_____________________            ______________________         ________________________   

James Burke, Chair  Diane Chapman, Vice Chair Susan Joy Haughwout, Clerk 

 

 

 

____________________             _____________________ 

Jacob White   Thomas Fitzgerald 


